
 Goulburn lilac city festival 

Community bulletin 
Po Box 121, Goulburn NSW 2580 Email: goulburnlilaccityfestival@gmail.com 

Phone: 0448 211 839 
 

Issue  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank You Veolia 
 

The Goulburn Lilac City Festival Committee would like to take this 
opportunity to formally thank the Veolia Mulwaree Trust for their 
support of the festival and the generous financial donation they have 
provided to us to help run the 2023 Lilac City Festival. 

 

Lilac City Festival Parade 
 

We have already received a good response for the traditional festival parade. Entries have started to 
come in for the parade, but we still need many more if we are going to make this the largest parade 
in the history of the festival. Only you can make this possible! So if you are a volunteer organisation, 
a sporting group, a local community group or a local business we want you in our parade. By being 
a part of the parade you will be helping to help build community spirit and pride as well being able 
to proudly showcase your organisation to the thousands who line the main street. So start thinking 
of how you can be part of the spectacle and grab an entry form by emailing us at 
goulburnlilaccityfestival@gmail.com or phone 0448 211 839 for further information.  

Lilac Fairy Hunt 

Fantastic news! Thanks to the generosity and support from the Goulburn 
Business community the Lilac Fairy Hunt being organised by Cystic Fibrosis 
Goulburn & District has a full book of businesses who will host a Lilac Fairy 
on their premises. Thank you Goulburn. 
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Its back! The hugely popular Lilac City Festival Youth Battle 

of the Bands is making a welcome return in 2023. Once again 
the Hume Conservatorium will play host to the competition on 
Saturday 30th September. There will be 2 categories contested. 
The first category will be for 16 years and under, and the 
second will be 17 to 24 years. This is fast becoming one of the 
festival’s trademark events and is able to showcase the large 
depth of talent in Goulburn and surrounding regions.  
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COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIPS 

Our hard working committee have placed an emphasis on teaming up with 
as many community groups, charity organisations and local businesses as 
possible for 2023 and we are dedicating this space to list our 2023 partners. 
So if you want to jump on board we certainly want to hear from you. 
 

Argyle Garden Club        Goulburn Soroptimists 
Back to the Arcade       Goulburn Workers Club  
Bek’s Bloomz              Goulpress Printers   
CWA Goulburn    Graeme Welsh Real Estate      
Cystic Fibrosis Goulburn & District  History Goulburn   
Evolution Trophies        Hume Conservatorium 
Goulburn City Lions Club       PCYC Goulburn   
Goulburn Garden Club       R.J Sidney Craig   
Goulburn Mulwaree Council       Radio Goulburn   
Goulburn Mulwaree Library   RAMFM     
Goulburn Mulwaree Youth Council  Rotary Club of Goulburn 
Goulburn Post        RSPCA Goulburn 
Goulburn Soldiers Club   Veolia Mulwaree Trust 
 
  

Laser Tag Challenge 
The Goulburn Mulwaree Youth Council in conjunction with Back 
to the Arcade are organising a Laser Tag Challenge on Friday 
evening, 29th September. In the coming weeks the Youth Council 
will be writing to the three local High School’s to challenge them 
to a game of Laser Tag at Back to the Arcade.  
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Lilac City Festival Calendar 
Well we have sold all 12 pages for our 2024 calendar. We would 
like to thank all of those local business who have bought a page. 
As this bulletin is being distributed, Peter Oliver is sourcing iconic 
Goulburn locations to photograph for the calendar. It will include 
dates for local events that will be happening in and around our 
beautiful city during 2024. Details on how to purchase this 
collectable will be announced in future editions. 

Thank You 

Goulburn 

Mulwaree 

Council 
 

A big shout out goes to the 
Goulburn Mulwaree Council 
for their long running support  
of our festival. This year not 
only are they continuing to 
cover the cost of road 
closures, rubbish removal 
and other associated costs 
with running a major event 
but for 2023 they have also 
donated a sizeable monetary 
contribution to help us put on 
a vibrant festival. We thank 
our local Council very much 
for your continued support 
and assistance. 
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